
  ATTACHMENT IX-E 
 
 
ATTACHMENT IX-E: Reciprocal Reporting Agreement 
 
Suggested Motion: Move to approve the Reciprocal Reporting Agreement 
 
 
Recommended Action: Approve as presented 
 
 
 
The Reciprocal Reporting Agreement between the Boone County Sheriff’s Department and 
North Boone School District 200 is intended to foster cooperation and improve the flow of 
information between educators and law enforcement personnel, in accordance with State and 
federal laws.  This cooperation is essential to providing the safe, healthy and violence-free school 
environment.  Information derived from law enforcement records shall not become part of the 
official school record of a minor and shall not be a public record. 
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